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Subject: [gbird] NZ Radio Interview

From: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconservation.org>

Date: 5/9/2017 4:38 PM

To: "gbird@lists. ncsu. edu (gbird@lists.ncsu.edu)" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

Hi all,

| have a live interview with NZ Radio this afternoon on 2050 Predator Free NZ and the GBIRd investigation. | wanted to
be sure to follow our media communications protocols and let you all know. I'll be sure to connect you if/when they

want to go deeper than a general overview of our investigation.
Best,

Heath Packard

Director of Marketing & Communications
Island Conservation

360.584.3051 (mobile)

www.islandconservation.org
www.linkedin.com/company/island-conservation
www.facebook.com/preventingextinctions
www.twitter.com/noextinctions
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